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The Middle Georgia Chapter (MOAA) 
P. O. Box 1936 

Warner Robins, GA, 31099 

www.midgamoaa.org 

 

JUNE 2025 
 

Fostering patriotism and military values to advance our community 

 

ALL MEMBERS  

Please attend our June 2025 meeting!!  This is an Important Meeting.  The New Chapter President and Officers 

will be sworn in.  Come on out and support the folks who make MOAA happen. 

 

2025 Chapter Dues ($30) are  still due! 

Our June 2025 MOAA Monthly Meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, June 11th, 2025, with a half 

hour social at 11:30 AM and lunch following at 12:00 (noon).  The meeting will take place at the Houston 

Lake Country Club (HLCC), which is located at 100 Champions Way. Perry, GA 31069 
 

Middle GA Chapter Officers  

President:  Michael Qualls 

Past President:  Rich McKee 

First Vice President/Programs:  Rich McKee 

Second Vice President/Membership: Jo 

Drinkhahn 

Secretary:  J.B. Mason 

Treasurer:  Les Arent 

JROTC/ROTC:   Russ Winge 

Director:  Bill Craig 

Director: Silvio Silenzi 

 

Ladies Auxiliary Officers 

President:  Cindy Gordon 

Vice President:  Jo Drinkhahn 

Secretary:  Gloria Nelson 

Treasurer:  Terri Penn 

 

Mike Qualls, Outgoing and Alan Northrup, 

Incoming President 

 

Swearing in of the New Officers 

Don Nau, “Old Capital” Chapter, and Past President 

of Georgia MOAA will be the swearing in Official 

for our new Middle Georgia Chapter President, 

Allan Northrop, and our new Board.  Brief 

comments to open the ceremony. 

 

A Few Words of Appreciation 

Our heartfelt thanks and deep appreciation go out to 

Mike Qualls and his wife Laurie for their great 

leadership and tireless hard work for our Chapter 

and MOAA!  

  

Upcoming Meeting Schedule for Late 2025 and 

Early2026 

The following are the dates for next year’s  chapter 

luncheons at HLCC.  HLCC has agreed to these 

dates.   

10 September 2025, 8 October, 3 December (FIRST 

WEDNESDAY), 14 January 2026, 11 February, 11 

March, 8 April, 6 May (FIRST WEDNESDAY) and 

10 June 2026.   

All meetings are on the second Wednesday of the 

month except for December  2025 and May 2026 

which are on the first Wednesday. 
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Our speaker for May 2025 was our Chapter Vice 

President, Rich McKee.  He presented an interesting 

briefing about some of his experiences in Southeast 

Asia. 

 

Rich McKee, First Vice President, Programs.  

 

Our speaker for June is a member of our Chapter, 

John Andersen.  He will be talking about the always 

fascinating Area 51.   

If you know of someone or .some organization that 

would be of interest to the group and would like to 

present please let Rich know. 

 

Jo Drinkhahn, 2nd Vice President, Membership  

 

  (Jo is currently at home recovering from 

Orthopedic Surgery and is planning to be at the 

June meeting.  We all wish her a speedy and 

complete recovery!) 

 

Cindy Gordon, President, Ladies Auxiliary 

 

What wonderful meetings we have had this year, 

with interesting speakers and delicious food. 

Thanks so much for the nice donations so many of 

you have made, and thanks to those who 

purchase tickets. We are looking forward to seeing 

everyone at the meeting, and don’t forget your 

donations.  

    Cindy Gordon 

Ladies Auxiliary President 

 

MENU 

 

The menu is:  Fried Shrimp with Cocktail or Tartar 

sauce, , Cole Slaw, Potato Salad, Rolls and Butter, 

(ALTERNATE, Grilled Marinated Chicken), 

Homemade Desserts provided by Edna Hicks, 

Water or Iced Tea and Coffee on request. 

 

Please let us know when you sign up if you would 

like the Alternate Menu. 

 

The cost of the meal will be $25 per person, cash, or 

check.  No credit cards please. Make check out to 

"MOAA”.  

 

DINNER RESERVATIONS 
 

Please call or e-mail one of the following before 

Noon, on Wednesday, June 4th, 2025:  
 

-  Bill and Gail Goodwin, 929-3362 (Landline), 

955-7296 (cell); EMAIL:  wsgoodwin@cox.net, 

OR wsgoodwin2@gmail.com. 

 

-  Les and Charline Arent, 953-5847; EMAIL 

javelin73@cox.net. 
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